
From :  

 
Date Sent : 18/09/2014 14:29:05 
Subject : Re: Meeting with Scottish Government on Tuesday 16th September 
Hi Both, 
 
Many thanks for your email . It was good to meet both of you and I'm glad you found it helpful. 
We'll look forward to seeing a draft of the bulletin when you feel you're ready. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

 | Statistics House | 
Tredegar Park | Newport | NP10 8XG  

 
 

 
 
From: 

   
 

Date: 18/09/2014 13:34 
Subject: Meeting with Scottish Government on Tuesday 16th September 
 
 
 
Hi  
  
Just a note to thank you both for travelling up to Edinburgh and meeting with  

 to discuss the various requirements from the UKSA Assessment Report 288 on 
recorded crime statistics in Scotland. 
  
It was very helpful to meet face to face and to have these discussions in person. As you 
are aware, there are a number of different strands of work which we are undertaking in 
relation to meeting these requirements. However as these areas of work develop, we 
can share some of this material with you for comment, for example, the commentary in 
the statistical bulletin. Thank you once again for this offer of advice and support. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

 
  

  
Justice Analytical Services  
Scottish Government  

  
  
  

  



  
 
  
  
  

********************************************************************** 

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is 
intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, 
disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is 
not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the 
email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately 
by return. 
 
Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in 
order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful 
purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not 
necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government. 

  

  

Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhle neo ceanglan còmhla ris) dhan neach neo 
luchd-ainmichte a-mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte a chleachdadh ann an dòigh sam 
bith, a’ toirt a-steach còraichean, foillseachadh neo sgaoileadh, gun chead. 
Ma ’s e is gun d’fhuair sibh seo le gun fhiosd’, bu choir cur às dhan phost-d 
agus lethbhreac sam bith air an t-siostam agaibh, leig fios chun neach a 
sgaoil am post-d gun dàil.  

  

Dh’fhaodadh gum bi teachdaireachd sam bith bho Riaghaltas na h-Alba air a 
chlàradh neo air a sgrùdadh airson dearbhadh gu bheil an siostam ag obair gu 
h-èifeachdach neo airson adhbhar laghail eile. Dh’fhaodadh nach eil beachdan 
anns a’ phost-d seo co-ionann ri beachdan Riaghaltas na h-Alba.  

********************************************************************** 
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